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Celebrations  

Star of the Week certificates 

Seahorse = Miro 

Starfish = Cruze 

Hedgehog = Angel 

Squirrel = Enoch 

Badger = Sophia 

Fox = Mikolaj 

Panda = Mark 

Koala = Jimena 

Tiger = Finley 

Lion = Sharthak 

Toucan = Sukheera 

Parrot = Ron 

Hawk = Amy 

Eagle = Joshua 

 

Ready Respect Safe certificates 

Seahorse = Abdurrahman 

Starfish = Mishka 

Hedgehog = Elena 

Squirrel = Helena 

Badger = Victor 

Fox = Sinead 

Panda = Nellie 

Koala = Amina 

Tiger = Layla 

Lion = Rose 

Toucan = Piotr 

Parrot = Antek 

Hawk = Maja 

Eagle = Mia 

 

Testlands Sports Award = 

Alexander P 

 

TTRockstars Champion this week 

= Lois 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week = 93.4% 

Number of lates = 43 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

21st and 22nd 

November Parents 

Evening  

7th and 8th Dec Year 

R Christmas Show  

9th and 11th Dec KS1 

Production  

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Booking for next week 

After School and 

Breakfast Club 

New Book Club closing 

date for orders 

Maths Rockstars 

Competition 

Advert for Cleaner 

Tile Barn Residential 

Medical Form 

Children in Need  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

On Tuesday this week, the children took part in 

assemblies and workshops led by The Rainbow 

Centre. Thank you very much for your kind 

donations. We raised £230 ! 

“We learnt all about the Rainbow Centre which 

helps with disabilities. Liz told us that you have to 

respect people with disabilities even if they cannot 

walk or talk very well.  We really enjoyed it and was 

interesting to learn about people with disabilities.” 

Esther and Benji Year 3 

Year R have welcomed parents in on two occasions 

this week. Wednesday saw the first of our 

‘Welcome Wednesday’ sessions whereby parents 

were invited in to take part in phonics, songs and 

story activities.  

Today, the children were looking at the Hindu 

celebration of Diwali and parents were invited in to 

take part in a range of activities and to taste some 

traditional cuisine made by Mrs Bhakar.  

 

It is so lovely to be able to welcome parents back 

into school. We will be extending this to all other 

year groups as the term/year progresses.  

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that 

your children have 

PE kits in school 

for PE days.  

If you are unsure 

which days your 

child has PE on, 

please ask the class 

teacher OR look at 

your curriculum 

overview letter.  

House Points 

The house with most house 

points this week is Griffin 

 


